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 Since you now have or will be receiving the records which formed the basis for 
your petition, no further action by this office is necessary. As a result, we are closing this 
file. Finally, we note Mr. in den Bosch’s assurances that public records requests like 
yours, which are not submitted via the City of Omaha’s public records portal, will be 
properly routed to Lt. Bonacci for handling in the future. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

MIKE HILGERS 
Attorney General 

 
 
 

Leslie S. Donley 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
 
c: Bernard J. in den Bosch (via email only) 
 
49-3931-31 




